
Asia Pacific Enterprises Inc. 

Date: June 26, 2018 
Federal Communications Commission 
7345 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 

Attention: Application Examiner / Review Engineer 

Subject: Request for a Change in Identification per Section §2.933 of the FCC Rules 

Reference: FCC ID:2AQAF-SOG-GL01 

To The Commission: 

This change in identification request applies for a new FCC ID as established in   
47 CFR 2.933(b) for a currently approved device. 
This application by Asia Pacific Enterprises Inc. will establish a new FCC ID under 
FCC ID:2AQAF-SOG-GL01 for the purpose of marketing. 

The original grant to Nantong SOGEN Electronic Technology Co., Ltd. with FCC ID: 
2AGAL-SOG-GL01 will remain in effect. 

Per 2.933(b) 

1.) The original identification is: FCC ID: 2AGAL-SOG-GL01 
2.) The original granted date is: 05/30/2017 
3.) The equipment is electrically identical. 
4.) The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed 

ID device. 
5.) External photographs are included in this application. 

Client’s signature：

Client’s name / title: Max Ouyang / Manager 




